
To:              Swale Joint Transportation Board 

By:              KCC Highways, Transportation and Waste

Date: 19th December 2016

Subject: A2 Teynham speed limit petition

Classification: Information Only 

Summary: This report updates Members on the response provided by Kent County Council

1. Introduction 

This report updates Members on the response provided by Kent County Council

Please see attached a copy of the formal response from KCC Cabinet Member for Environment 
and Transport, Mr Matthew Balfour

Also attached is a survey report from the Kent &Medway Safety Camera Partnership

Conclusion 

1. This report is for Members information.

1.1 Legal Implications

1.1.1 Not applicable.

1.2 Financial and Value for Money Considerations

1.2.1 Not applicable.

1.3 Risk Assessment

1.3.1 Not applicable

Contact: Nikola Floodgate / Jamie Watson  03000 418181


